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9th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
 

Enrichment Week Trip to Strasbourg and Freiburg im Breisgau - July 2025 
Expressions of Interest 

 
We are delighted to offer your child the opportunity to take part in our brand-new Enrichment Week trip to France and 
Germany, visiting the beautiful cultural cities of Strasbourg and Freiburg im Breisgau. 

 
The trip is offered to students in the current Years 8 and 9, with the emphasis on the linguistic and cultural benefits for 
students considering GCSE French and /or German. The trip is run and escorted by language teachers from Newlands.  
It is booked through the school travel specialist, European Study Tours. 

 
The trip will take place between Monday 14th July and Friday 18th July. Travel will be by coach and ferry from Newlands 
Girls’ School to Strasbourg.  Our students will stay in the Ciarus Youth Hostel, which is very centrally situated in 
Strasbourg. 

 
During the trip your child will have: 

 

• The opportunity to experience cultural and linguistic activities in both France and Germany. 

• The opportunity to practise French and German in real-life situations. 

• Pastoral and language support from Newlands MFL Staff. 

• A programme of varied excursions during the week, including in Strasbourg a boat trip and guided 
walking tour of the La Petite France, a visit to the EU Parliament and also the magnificent Cathedral.  

• A visit to Freiburg with various activities and visits in the city and a visit to the Europapark Theme Park. 

• An insight into the lifestyles, customs and languages of France and Germany.  
 

The total cost of the trip is estimated to be between £900 and £950 per student, depending on final numbers 
participating. This includes travel to and from Newlands, accommodation, meals, all entry fees, fares and excursions 
in France and Germany and full travel insurance.  
 
At this stage, we are seeking expressions of interest, prior to offering the trip on the sQuid payment system. Could you 
please complete the form via this link: https://forms.office.com/e/hbS7tLF30s to register your interest for this trip by 
Friday 20th September 2024.  
 
In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact us for further information. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
 
 
Mr M. Young 
Teacher of German and French     
MichaelYoung@Newlandsgirls.co.uk     
 

 

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare 

of children and young people and expect all staff and 

volunteers to share this commitment. 
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